Laura Crawford

From: Moira Quinn
Sent: 27 June 2025 11:36

To: Elizabeth Beattie; Denise Dickson **Subject:** FW: Public Consultation Launch

FYI

Kind regards Moira

Moira Quinn

Director of Corporate Services Tel. 028 7034 7269 Mob.



www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk

From: info

Sent: 26 June 2025 17:17

To: David Jackson; Moira Quinn; Aidan McPeake; David Wright; Pat Mulvenna

Cc: committee meetings

Subject: FW: Public Consultation Launch

Dear all,

Please refer to the email below for your information.

Kind regards,

Ellen

Ellen Shirley | Corporate Support Assistant | Cloonavin | 66 Portstewart Road | Coleraine | BT52 1EY

Tel.: Email.

From: Shaping Sustainable Places Programme < ssp@communities-ni.gov.uk >

Sent: 23 June 2025 14:26

Subject: Public Consultation Launch

Good afternoon,

Communities Minister Gordon Lyons, DAERA Minister Andrew Muir and Infrastructure Minister Liz Kimmins today announced a public consultation seeking views on proposals for a new approach to delivering physical regeneration in our villages, towns and city centres.

Shaping Sustainable Places has been developed by the Department for Communities in collaboration with the Department for Infrastructure and Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs. It articulates a vision for maximising the limited budgets available for regeneration through focused, strategically aligned projects.

The proposed Programme would seek to deliver place-based regeneration and infrastructure interventions which would be developed by local councils. A budget of £150million, with each Department contributing £50million over a ten-year period, is proposed and the final programme will require Executive approval.

As a valued stakeholder we would encourage you to consider submitting a response to the consultation using the link below.

Consultation on Shaping Sustainable Places | Department for Communities

We would appreciate if you could also share the consultation with any other partners or colleagues you think would be interested in contributing.

Shaping Sustainable Places Team DfC Regional Development Office

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.